
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 31, 2010 

 

Ms. Julie Orchard      Via E-file at:  psc@utah.gov  
Utah Public Service Commission    Hand Delivery 
Heber M. Wells Bldg., 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for Approval of Standard 

Reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreement 
Docket No. 10-035-__ 

Dear Ms. Orchard: 

 Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and five copies of each 
of the following: 

1. Rocky Mountain Power’s Application for Approval of Standard Reciprocal Pole 
Attachment Agreement and Certificate of Service, 

2. Rocky Mountain Power’s Standard Reciprocal Pole Attachment Agreement along 
with the associated Exhibits A, B, C, and D, and  

3. Rocky Mountain Power’s Motion to consolidate this application into Docket 10-035-
43 

 Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.  Thank you for your 
assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
      

            Barbara Ishimatsu 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
cc:  Attached Service List 

Barbara Ishimatsu 
Counsel 
One Utah Center 
201 S. Main Street, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
801.220.4640 
801.220.3299 Fax 
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